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Hawai‘i School 
Bottle Cap  

Collection Guide
Can your cap be recycled?
The Hawai‘i School Bottle Cap Collection Challenge accepts caps that are rigid plastic, sometimes 
noted with a 5 in the chasing arrows recycling symbol. This includes caps that twist on with a 
threaded neck such as caps on shampoo, water, soda, milk, other beverage bottles and pharmaceutical 
lids, flip top caps on tubes and food product bottles (such as ketchup and mayonnaise), laundry 
detergents and some jar lids such as peanut butter.

Keep the recycling stream clean!
Some caps that aren’t accepted are non-rigid lids such as yogurt lids, tub lids (margarine, cottage 
cheese), and screw-on lids that are not rigid. Please do not include any metal lids or plastic pumps or 
sprayers with metal springs. Unfortunately, too much of the wrong type of materials can contaminate 
the recycling process. We appreciate your efforts in keeping it clean!

Not Accepted CapsAccepted Caps

Shampoo MargarineBeverage Yogurt

Milk Jug Lotion PumpDetergent

MetalFlip Tops Spray PumpPharmaceuticals


